20-0452
Son'la Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 10:46 AM

To: Sonja Birr; Dan Koski; Jeremiah Novak {jbnovak4@yahoo.com)
Subject: RE: Paul Tittl - Washington St. - S. 15th to S. 25th St. Reconstruction

| called back Paul Tittl. He said he has another appointment that day as well.

However, he said that both he and Sen. LeMahieu fully support the reconstruction in lieu of the asphalt resurfacing
option and are working on a letter that they would send to the Transportation Secretary and Gov. Evers requesting the
reconstruction to be included in the next State budget.

He is hoping to have a draft of that letter by next Wed. and would send it to us prior to mailing it to the Secretary and
Governor.

Paul asked about the cost. | told him probably on the order of $5,000,000.

I know that 1 have told the PI Comm. a number around $3,500,000, but if this becomes a DOT project the cost of the
work is always significantly higher than a local bid. My numbers did not include complete sidewalk replacement which |
would think we would want to include in the project. My cost estimate was extremely simple only looking at the length
and width and using about $90/SY. | did not look at how far we would go on each side street and many other details
that keep increasing the cost.

Go look at what the DOT requires to maintain handicap access and general pedestrian access on Waldo Bivd.

From: Sonja Birr

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 2:00 PM
To: Greg Minikel

Subject: Paul Titt|

Greg,

Please call Paul Tittl back at 901-0155 regarding your e-mail.

Sorga Birr | DPl Administrative Assistant

Citg of Manitowoc | E_nginecring Dcpt
920.686.6909 [: 920.686.6906

www.manitowoc.org,

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above. If the receiver
of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the address noted above and delete the
message. Thank you.



